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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    THE MARKETPLACE 
PROJECT NO.:   2004-54 
PROJECT LOCATION:  RT. 300 & RT. 52 (SECTION, BLOCK, LOT: MULTIPLE) 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  WILDER BALTER PARTNERS 
REVIEW DATE:   18 MAY 2015 
MEETING DATE:   21 MAY 2015 
 

1. The Applicants are proposing a 5th amended site plan based on securing tenants for a substantial 
number of the proposed structures.  The 5th amended site plan does not exceed any of the previously 
reviewed environmental thresholds.  All work is identified within the limits of the previously approved 
areas of disturbance.  Total gross leasable area of the site is at 700,000 square feet which is 
approximately 150,000 square feet below the threshold studied in the environmental review process. 

 
2. Storm water management facilities were constructed last fall and are in operational condition at this 

time.  No revisions to any proposed offsite improvements are incorporated into the 5th amended site 
plan. 

 
3. Ken Wersted's comments based on internal revised traffic flow should be received.   

 
4. All previously approved financial securities remain a requirement of the plan. 

 
5. Planning Board should review the architectural submissions with regard to the aesthetics of the project 

site and the requirements of the national chains for their identification. 
 

6. Utility changes in support of the revised building footprints are minor on the site.  All utilities have been 
addressed on the 5th amended site plan.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal   
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